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14 March 2022 

KIRKHOPE AVIATION PTY. LTD. 

8 Kasouka Rd 

CAMBERWELL  VIC  3124 

Dear Nicholas 

RE: APPROVAL OF SIGNIFICANT CHANGE(S) TO YOUR AIR OPERATOR’S 
CERTIFICATE (AOC) OR ORGANISATION - AOC Significant Change - No reissue - PSEA 

Operations for C208 and Appointment of Key Personnel 

I refer to your application dated 13 January 2022 for approval of significant change(s) to your 
Air Operator’s Certificate or organisation. 

Your application was assessed against the requirements of subregulation 119.070(1) and is 

subject to regulation 119.090 which prevents the making of any significant changes without 

the prior approval of CASA. 

Key personnel changes are as follows: 

• Nicholas Stobie (ARN: 790417) as Head of Training and Checking

CASA is satisfied that, after making the change(s), the requirements mentioned in 
subregulation 119.070(1) of the Civil Aviation Safety Regulations 1998 and section 28 of the 
Civil Aviation Act 1988> will continue to be met. 

In accordance with regulation 119.095 of the CASR, the delegate of CASA has approved the 
significant change(s) to your AOC or organisation. 

Please be advised that the change does not require your AOC to be re-issued. 

If you should require additional information or guidance on any of the above matters, please 

contact the Regulatory Oversight Division at regservices@casa.gov.au.  

Yours faithfully 

 

CASA Inspector (Flight Operations) 

Regulatory Oversight  

Delegate, Civil Aviation Safety Authority 

Michelle Kottnig
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